
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  PLANNING COMMISSION 

FROM:  KEN ONDICH, PLANNING / COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT: GENERAL MILL REDEVELOPMENT DISCUSSION – BILL GIBSON & RICK 

KAUN 

DATE:  DECEMBER 11, 2024 

Bill Gibson and Rick Kaun, Representatives from New Prague Mill, LLC, will be in attendance to 

have a general discussion of continued redevelopment of the former Mill property downtown.  

Specifically, they would like to discuss their thoughts and ideas for the west side of the site.  

 

Additionally, they wanted to talk about offering tours to you as Planning Commissioners to get a 

firsthand look at the facility.   

 

Staff Recommendation 

I recommend that the Planning Commission have a general discussion with Mr. Gibson and Mr. 

Kaun regarding the former Mill property.   
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